
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
Our first month back to school has been exciting and eventful!  

 
 
I would like to thank all our parents who joined us for our open house at the beginning of 
August where both new and existing parents were able to come and meet our teachers 
and get to know them. 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 



 
 
We have also started our buddy activity programme here at SIS and kicked off with a fun 
reading activity for students. Learners from various grades were able to spend some time 
together during school and read to one another. We hope to expand upon this initiative 
and include more themed activities for our students to enjoy together.  
 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
Students have also been enjoying our updated DynEd Neo and have continued to 
improve their English language acquisition using the most up to date technology. DynEd 
Neo is the most recent version that aims to enhance students' engagement through skill 
level appropriate tasks 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 
As always thank you for your continued trust and support, if there is anything that I can 
help with please feel free to contact me on the below email address.  
 
michael.ogden@ciputra.sis.edu.vn 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Michael Ogden  


